
Notice of Delayed Opening 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We regret to inform you that due to unexpected weather challenges, our restaurant will be 

opening later than usual today. 

We are committed to ensuring the safety of our staff and patrons, and we appreciate your 

understanding and patience during this time. 

We will update our opening time on our website and social media as soon as the situation allows. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


